
April 10, 2019 

Web Announcement 1879 

Attention All Providers:  Training Sessions Scheduled 

to Assist with Reading a Remittance Advice 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training 

team will conduct training sessions regarding reading the new remittance advice (RA).  This training is a 

high-level overview that will cover the basics for viewing and reading a remittance advice.  

Please visit the 2019 Provider Training Registration Website to register for one of the following virtual 

workshop sessions: 

Workshop Day Date Time* 

Remittance Advice 

Training for All 

Providers  

Wednesday April 24, 2019 2 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Wednesday May 29, 2019 2 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

*All times indicated are Pacific Time (PT).

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G3Y8R8G

